
EYFS Reading Support for Home Learning 

 
As a teaching team, we have had several requests from parents for online support for children to access 

reading materials at home. We have therefore put together this list of appropriate texts / stories to share 

with your children during school closures. All resources are available free online – you just need to register your 

email address and create a password. All of the books have guidance for adults and follow up tasks. We hope 

you enjoy them!  

 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/ 
 

Oxford Owl have a vast selection of online reading books available 

for different age groups in their free e-book library. Some titles 

that may be suitable for your child based on the phonic sounds we 

have covered so far include: 

 
 Fetch! 

 The Haircut 

 The Hedgehog 

 The Library 

 The Little Red Hen 

 The Lost Teddy 

 Sound Blending 1 

 Sound Blending 2 

 Sound Blending 3  

 Sun Hat Fun 

 Nog in the Fog 

 Get Up!  

 I Can Hop 

 Fat Frog 

 Rag the Rat 

 Nip and Chip 

 Hands 

 The Get Fit Club 

 Cats 

 Dad’s Birthday 

 Big, Bad Bug 

 Kippers Diary 

 The Big Carrot 

 The Dragon Balloon 

 Top Dog 

 An Odd Bug 

 Run, Run, Run!  

 Ducks 

 Stop!  

 Tom’s Tricks 

 Rag the rat 

 

 

 

These books are all picture books with no text. These books are great for making 

up a story or asking questions about what is happening in the pictures. In each 

book there is guidance about how parents might use the story with their 

children.  

These books have some simple 3 sound words that you can practise reading with 

your child if they are not yet ready to read a whole book or sentence.   

These are simple sentence books which contain lots of sounds that we have 

learned so far in our phonics. They  will be a good way to practise those sounds 

again. To help the children we say “say the sounds, read the word”. Or, if it is an 

unfamiliar word, we say “that word says ____” 

These books all have familiar sounds in with some words that may be more of a 

challenge to the children. They may just be stories you’d like to read to your 

child and use some ‘book talk’ questions to talk about the stories.  

The sounds we have 

learned so far in Cherry, 

Beech and Oak classes are: 

a, i, m, s, t, n, p, o, b, c, g, h, 

d, f, v, e, k, l, r, u, j, r 

 

The high-frequency words 

we have learned so far in 

Cherry, Beech and Oak 

classes are: 

is, a, the, I, of, was 
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